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PRINCIPAL'S PAGE
A  note from Mrs. Bergman

Dear Renaissance Family and Friends, 

We are excited to present SCREENAGERS: Growing up in the Digital Age, the award- 
winning documentary by physician Dr. Delaney Ruston. The film is 68 minutes long 
and will show at the Broadway Theatre (216 E. Broadway in downtown Mt. Pleasant) 
this Monday, January 29, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. The doors will open at 6:00 p.m. This is a 
FREE event that is open to the community.  There will be raffle prizes, informational 
booths, and concessions will be available for purchase. This is a collaborative effort 
between Sacred Heart Academy, Mt. Pleasant Public Schools, Renaissance Public 
School Academy, and Saginaw Chippewa Academy. You can get a sneak peek by 
watching the trailer at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LQx2X0BXgZg. 

Please join us Monday evening! This is for all parents, children age 10 and up, and 
anyone interested in making a difference in our community. 

What is SCREENAGERS?  This is information from their website. 

"Are you watching kids scroll through life, with their rapid-fire thumbs and a six- 
second attention span? Physician and filmmaker Delaney Ruston saw that happening 
with her own kids and began a quest to uncover how it might impact their development. 
As with her other two award-winning documentaries on mental health, Ruston takes a 
deeply personal approach as she probes into the vulnerable corners of family life, 
including her own, to explore struggles over social media, video games, academics and 
internet addiction. Through poignant, and unexpectedly funny stories, along with 
surprising insights from authors, psychologists, and brain scientists, SCREENAGERS 
reveals how tech time impacts kids’ development and offers solutions on how adults 
can empower their kids to best navigate the digital world to find balance. 

SCREENAGERS addresses the most pervasive parenting issue of our time head on— 
depicting teen struggles over social media, video games, and internet addiction. The 
film empowers kids to best navigate the digital world and provides practical resources 
to help them do it." 

Please join us Monday evening.  Together we will make a difference for our children.
 Thank you for your continued support of Renaissance Public School Academy. 

Yours Truly, 
Lisa Bergman, Principal 
Renaissance Public School Academy 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LQx2X0BXgZg


Renaissance is proud to have three official teams representing our 
school at the Battle of the Books competition sponsored by the 

Grace A. Dow Library in Midland.  The Book Masters, Pygmy Puff 
Book Worms, and Rams Discovery Readers will be among 46 
teams from across Mid-Michigan displaying their love of good 
books.  The first written battle for our teams will take place at 

Northeast Middle School in Midland on Tuesday, February 6 at 
4:30 p.m.  The competition is closed to spectators; parents, 

teachers, and coaches will be asked to wait in adjacent classrooms 
until the battle is complete.  Students and coaches will travel via 
school bus to Midland.  We will leave Renaissance at 3:15 p.m. 

and anticipate returning to school at approximately 6 p.m.  All battle 
participants will need to be picked up from Renaissance at that 
time.  We will learn the results of the first battle on Wednesday, 

February 7.  The top scoring 23 teams will advance to the second 
written battle.  The teams have been practicing their skills during 
lunch.  Team practices will also take place Tuesday, January 30 
and Thursday, February 1 from 8:10-8:30 a.m. in the art room. 

 Please contact Henry Mayer at hmayer@renaissancepsa.com or 
(989) 773-9889 with any questions.

Battle of the Books

Spring Parent/Teacher conferences are scheduled for next 
week. Please visit the followinglink if you haven't already signed up 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080548ada72aa7f58-feb 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080548ada72aa7f58-feb


Parent Club News:

Each year our school improvement team conducts a survey of 
parents, staff members, and students in 3-8 grades.  The information 

gathered is used to plan school improvement initiatives for the 
coming school year and to understand current perceptions of our 

educational program.  The survey contains approximately 30 
questions and provides an opportunity for you to share additional 

comments.  Please complete the survey found at the following link: 
http://bit.ly/RPSA2018  Paper copies of the survey are available at 

the office. The survey will close on February 16.

Annual Parent Survey

    Did you see this flyer come 
home in your child's Friday 
Folder last week? We hope to 
see many of our families join 
us at Chipotle on February 
20th. 

    Side note: There is a girl's 
home basketball game 
scheduled for 5:30 that night. 
Maybe we can all grab an easy 
dinner and then come out and 
support the girl's team!

Per Chipotle, flyers cannot be passed out at the event. If flyers are distributed (either in 
the parking lot or restaurant) the fundraiser is cancelled.   

http://bit.ly/RPSA2018




For more pictures 
from the 

kindergarten field 
trip at the Discovery 

Museum, visit our 
Facebook page:  

https://www.faceboo 
k.com/techwithMrs.P 

/ 

https://www.facebook.com/techwithMrs.P/






Thank you, Mrs. Liphard and the 
Student Council, for organizing a fun 
Trailblazer and Middle School dance !



Specials and Enhancements

.  

Trailblazer Field Trip to 
Snow Snake!

On Friday, January 26th, Mr. McConnell took the 

Trailblazers (and their teachers!) on a field trip to go 

tubing at Snow Snake! They had a beautiful day for 

an outdoor field trip!



Rams Athletics

Go Rams!

Girls Basketball: 
Attention: All athletics fees and forms are now due.  Please turn these in to 
Coach Brown as soon as possible.  The athletic handbook is clear on this. 
 Thank you. 

The Ladies “B” Team will kick-off their season on Monday, January 29, in 
Cadillac.  They will be playing St. Ann.  The game is scheduled to begin at 
5:30pm. 

The Ladies “A” Team begin their season this week as well. They will take 
on the Panthers of Trinity at home on February 1.  The action is scheduled 
to begin at 5:30pm.

Attention Families:  Please take a moment and check out the volunteer 
sheets posted outside the gym.  It would be terrific if we could have 
volunteers work at the concessions/ticket tables at our home games.  We 
certainly do appreciate your help. 

Cheer Team:
The cheer team will continue to have structured practices as they prepare 
for their competition.  Cheer team members need to be continuing to work 
on their routines and attend practices regularly to stay sharp.  Information 
regarding the upcoming competition can be found on the athletics 
webpage. 

Winter Athletics Banquet: 
Attention Families, Coaches, and Players:  The Winter Athletics Banquet, 
celebrating our three boys basketball teams has been scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 28, from 5:15pm to 6:45pm in the school cafeteria. 
 Boys basketball players, and their families,  are invited to attend, as we 
celebrate their spectacular seasons.  Dinner will be provided and awards 
will be given. 

http://renaissancepsa.com/athletics/

http://renaissancepsa.com/athletics/
http://renaissancepsa.com/athletics/


The spring session of Girls on the Run begins 
March 12 and is open to girls in third, fourth, 
and fifth grades. Registration will open in
February. Fee scholarship applications are 
available on a first come, first served basis and 
are available now. You will receive a code to 
use when completing the registration form in 
February. Visit 
http://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/. Click 
“Register Now” and then select “Spring 
Scholarship Application” 

Volunteer coaches and assistant coaches are 
also needed. Training and lesson materials are 
provided. Please check out 
http://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/ to learn 
more about the programs and to volunteer.

Girls on the Run

http://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/

